
 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet with EDSC– Tina in the Community Room on the following dates: 

 

• Talk Tuesday—Tuesday the 4th.  EDSC and your Property Manager will be address-

ing a variety of topics. Peru @ 10 AM and Desmond @ 2 PM 

• Tenant Appreciation Breakfast– Tuesday the 11th at Peru and Wednesday 

the 12th at Desmond (see flyers for details) 

 

Daylight Savings  

Sunday the 9th  

Spring ahead an hour 

 

1st day of SPRING!  Thursday the 20th 

  

 

 

 

 

PORT HURON HOUSING 

COMMISSION 

 

THE VILLAGE VOICE 

   NEWSLETTER  

MARCH 2025 
 A warm welcome to the new tenants of      
Desmond and Peru Villages.  

Tony, Bonnie, James, William,          

Kenneth, Joseph 

Contact Us 

Facebook-Port Huron Housing               

      Commission   

Website-www.phhousing.org      

Twitter- @phhousing 

Port Huron  
Housing Commission  

905 7th St. Port Huron, Mi 48060   

   Phone:  810.984.3173    

Fax:  810.984.6430  

Office hours: M-W 7:30-5:00  

Thurs 7:30-4:30                      

Closed 1:00-2:00 for lunch  

 

 

 

Notice of temporary office hour 
changes, through April 1st. 

Monday—Thursday 

9:00 AM– 4:00 PM 

Closed 1-2  

Answers are on the back page  
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PROPERTY MANAGER  NEWS 

PROPERTY MANAGERS 810.984.3173 

Dee– x403 dzimmer@phhousing.org       Desmond/Gratiot Village 

Lizz– x 413 enelson@.phhousingorg  Dulhut Village 

Nicole– x408 ngourlay@phhousing.org   Peru/Huron Village 

 

 

24 HOUR MAINTENANCE LINE 

810.984.6410 
 After hour emergencies include: 
 Electrical hazards/power failure 
 Sewer/Drain back ups 
 Smell of gas in or around your unit 
 Toilet is plugged or overflowing 
 Locked out 

In 

The  

Know: 

Information for our 

new tenants and 

friendly reminders for 

all. 

 See tenant handbook 

for all  

policies. 

 

 

 

 Laundry room hours are from 8 AM-8 PM. Please 
promptly remove your items as a courtesy for    
others waiting to use the machines.  

 Please call in all work orders. Maintenance staff 
cannot enter your apartment until they have an   
assigned work order in hand.  

 Winter is almost over, but please be mindful of the 
snow removal policy.  

 Independent living in a peaceful environment       
requires all tenants to be considerate of others,      
follow policies that are for the safety of yourself 
and others, and do your part to participate in    
property pride. Thank you.  

 Emails and phone messages allow your office staff 
the opportunity to research your concerns if need-
ed. Appointments are appreciated to ensure they 
are available to meet with you. Thank you.  
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SENIOR VILLAGE NEWS 

 

 EDSC– ELDERLY/DISABLED SERVICE COORDINATOR 

Tina– your service coordinator is here to assist you with connecting to community resources such as: 

TRANSPORTATION, FOOD RESOURCES,  HOUSEKEEPING, MENTAL HEALTH, AND SOCIAL ENRICHMENT       
OPPORTUNITIES.  

Call her for a chat and see if she can help support your independent living experience.                    
810.984.3173 ext. 437  or cell 810.300.0397 

Did you know that we have a 

garden area here for the ten-

ants to use?  

Garden Meeting will be held 

in April. Start thinking now. 

Individual vs Community? 

Vegetables vs Flowers? 

Get outside and GO GREEN! 

Please clean up after 

your dogs. Waste stations 

are not for  general 

trash. Thank you.  

March 25, 2025 

 

 

 

 

Need help with tax preparation,    

contact Blue Water Community       

Action Agency @ 810.982.8541 


